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October 23rd, 2012: Attempted Burglary  

 

Public Safety was notified early this morning of an attempted burglary into Luther Hall. Residents were 

awoken when they heard noise near their window. The residents saw individuals outside of their living 

room window. When the residents yelled, the suspects ran off. Public Safety notified Minneapolis Police 

and patrolled the area for suspects. None were found. If you have any information about this crime, 

please report to Public Safety Dispatch 612-330-1717 or Minneapolis Police 911. 

 

Public Safety, Facilities Management, and Residence Life will be meeting to discuss ways to 

make windows on the lower level of Luther more secure. 

 

You Can Help Prevent Crime at Augsburg! 

 

Immediately report any suspicious activity to the Minneapolis Police or Augsburg DPS. 

 

Always lock office and residence windows, individual room doors and the suite door whenever you 

leave, even if you will only be gone briefly. Most home burglaries take only 3 to 5 minutes, office 

burglaries can take even less time. 

 

If you misplace or do not have a key, please call x1717 and ask us to come and lock the office/residence. 

Please wait in the office until we arrive. 

 

Do not prop open doors. If you see a door propped open, close the door and report it to DPS by calling 

1717. 

 

Keep valuables out of view. If possible, secure them in a locking drawer or cabinet. Better yet, take your 

valuables with you or leave them at home. 

 

Keep your keys on your person at all times. 

 


